
The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday March 13th 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre  starting at 6pm. 

 

Our policies in draft form are now available for your perusal on our web 
pages.  Visit the Carlyon Parish website on www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk and go 
to the Neighbourhood plan pages via the tab on the left hand side of the 
home page.   

As usual everyone from the Parish is most welcome at our monthly 
meetings where there is ample opportunity for you to put your questions 
or points of view. We want as many of our residents as possible to be 
involved in the decisions that will be made in the next few months.  

You can email any questions about the neighbourhood plan to 
carlyonplan@btinternet.com  or to the Parish Clerk, Julie Larter, who can 
be contacted via clerk@carlyon-pc.gov.uk  
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